## HOLLAND TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT

Mrs. Stephanie Snyder, Superintendent & Supervisor of Special Services Mrs. Susan Wardell, Principal/Curriculum & 504 Coordinator

908-995-2401 www.hollandschool.org



October 4, 2022

Dear 6th-8th Grade Parents/Guardians:

Your child can participate in basketball this winter. If your child is interested in participating, please have your child sign up for basketball in Genesis.

If you have specific questions regarding basketball, please notify Alan Schedlbauer, Athletic Director, at <a href="mailto:asche@hollandschool.org">asche@hollandschool.org</a>.

Please have your child's required form submitted to me by October 21, 2022. This will ensure our school physician has sufficient time to officially clear students for basketball tryouts. Please contact me to find out which form is required for you to submit: the Preparticipation Physical Evaluation **OR** the Health History Update Questionnaire. I have attached both for your convenience.

Sincerely

TJ Hirsch, RN School Nurse

thirs@hollandschool.org